

Hands On Tokyo Newsletter 2016/6/30 特定非営利活動法人ハンズオン東京 ニュースレター

- ◆この度の熊本地震で被災された皆さまに ハンズオン東京より謹んでお見舞いを申し上げます。
- **◆**All of us at Hands On Tokyo send our sincere sympathies to everyone impacted by the Kumamoto Earthquake.

* CONTENTS *

- ◇ハンズオン東京 プロジェクトレポート ダイジェスト Hands On Tokyo Project Report Digest
- ◇ハンズオン東京 2016年のスケジュール Tentative Hands On Tokyo Events

◇ハンズオン東京 プロジェクトレポート ダイジェスト Hands On Tokyo Project Report Digest



■東京都済生会中央病院乳児院 ガーデニング&お庭のメンテナンス

6月17日(金)に済生会乳児院でガーデニング&お庭のメンテナンスのプロジェクトを行いました。今回は朝顔の苗を植えました。ガーデニングとお庭のメンテナンスのプログラムに参加して、この夏最初の朝顔を楽しみませんか? 次回のプログラムは7月15日(金)です。これから暑い季節になりますので、活動中は熱中症に気をつけて、水分を十分にとってくださ



■Gardening and Ground Maintenance Project at the Saiseikai Infants' Home

On Friday, June 17th, Hands On Tokyo held a Gardening and Ground Maintenance Project at the Saiseikai Infants' Home. We planted Japanese morning glory seedlings this time. Please come to our next gardening project and let's enjoy the first flowers of summer. The next session will be held on Friday, July 15th. It's getting close to the hot summer, months so please avoid overworking and make sure to stay hydrated!



■児童養護施設 筑波愛児園ローズプロジェクト by BNPパリバ

6月18日(土)に、児童養護施設 筑波愛児園でローズガーデニングのプロジェクトを行いました。ハンズオン東京のボランティアは、小学生の児童と一緒にバラとブルーベリーの手入れをし、おやつを食べて楽しく過ごしました。きれいなバラがたくさん咲きますように!

■Rose Gardening Project at the Tsukuba Aijien Children's Home by BNP Paribas

On Saturday, June 18th, Hands On Tokyo held a Rose Gardening Project at the Tsukuba Aijien Children's Home. Volunteers spent the time gardening in the rose and blueberry gardens and enjoying some delicious snacks with the kids. We hope to see many beautiful roses soon!



■筑波大学付属視覚特別支援学校 英会話

5月14日(土)に、ハンズオン東京のボランティアは筑波大学付属視覚特別支援学校での英会話のプログラムに参加しました。たくさんの笑顔があふれる、とてもすばらしいアクティビティでした。写真はこのプログラムを成功に導いてくれたボランティアの皆さんです!

■ English Conversation Program at the Special Needs Education School for the Visually Impaired, University of Tsukuba

On Saturday, May 14th, Hands On Tokyo volunteers participated in the English Conversation Program at the Special Needs Education School for the Visually Impaired,

University of Tsukuba. It was a great activity with many happy faces. This is a photo of the volunteers who made this event successful!



■杉並区立松ノ木中学校 英会話

ハンズオン東京は4月23日(土)、5月28日(土) に松ノ木中学校で英会話のクラスを開催しました。参 加してくださった皆さん、どうもありがとうございました! 次回のクラスは7月です。ぜひご参加ください!

■ English Conversation Classes at Suginami City Matsunoki Junior High School

Hands On Tokyo held English Conversation Classes at the Matsunoki Junior High School on Saturday, April 23rd, and Saturday, May 28th. Thank you for joining us! The next session will be held in July. We hope you will participate!



■素敵なお花の贈り物

おにぎりプロジェクトを開催していただいているザ・ペニンシュラ東京様、ユー花園様から、素敵なお花をいただきました! このお花は、プロジェクトで作ったおにぎりと一緒に、児童養護施設や母子支援施設へお渡ししました。いつもサポートいただき、ありがとうございます!

■Donation of Beautiful Flowers

A warm thank you to The Peninsula Tokyo and YOU KA EN (flower shop) for hosting our Onigiri (Rice Ball) Making Project and for generously donating beautiful flowers to the children's homes and single-mother households!

◇ハンズオン東京 2016年のスケジュール (予定)

Tentative Hands On Tokyo Events

- please mark your calendar!
- ◆10月23日(日) デイ・オブ・サービス 2016
- ◆11月12日(土) テイスト・フォー・ボランティア 2016
- ◆October 23rd (Sun) Day of Service 2016
- ◆November 12th (Sat) Taste for Volunteering 2016

*If you wish to be removed from our mailing list, please e-mail us at; information@handsontokyo.org.

※このメールはハンズオン東京のスポンサー、パートナー、ボランティアの皆さまに送らせていただいております。登録・解除・編集(変更)は下記URLで承ります。

https://g.blayn.jp/bm/p/f/tf.php?id=handson

発行:特定非営利活動法人ハンズオン東京 Hands On Tokyo

Executive Tower Azabudai #402

1-4-3 Azabudai Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-0041

Tel: 03-3583-2135, Fax: 03-3583-2127

http://www.handsontokyo.org

※当ニュースレターの記載転用の際にはご連絡をお願い致します。

Copyright (C) 2016 All Rights Reserved by Hands On Tokyo